
 

 

 

February 21, 2018 

    

Attention:   Mazda Dealer Principals, Service and Parts Managers  

 

Subject:    PART NUMBER CHANGE – RECALL(S) 2218A & 2318A  

 

As communicated in previous letters, Mazda, working closing with the National Highway Traffic Safety 

Administration (NHTSA), has identified that the vehicles in Safety Recall 2218A are equipped with a 

driver frontal airbag inflator suspected to have a higher risk of inflator rupture during airbag deployment 

than other Takata airbag inflators. 

 

To provide a sufficient number of permanent remedy repair parts, Mazda has established the following 

two part numbers for Recall 2218A and 2318A repairs.  Mazda is continually working with its suppliers 

to increase the number of available remedy parts for Recalls 2218A & 2318A, and for all of the Takata 

airbag recalls.   

 

NOTE: The warranty claim Part Number Main Cause is not affected by this change.  

 

2218A 1FFF-57-K00 B-SERIES DRIVER INFLATOR KIT 

2318A 1FFF-57-K50A B-SERIES PASSENGER INFLATOR KIT 

 

Dealers will continue to use the Restricted Parts Order Screen on MXConnect to order inflators for Recalls 

2218A and 2318A. The parts information on the web screen will be updated to reflect this change. 

 

This part number change does not apply to the permanent remedy repair parts used for Recalls 1817L 

or 1917L. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

Technical Services & Parts Operations Division 

 

 


